
Dear Kieran, 

We are writing this letter to support the performing arts project we are so excited to potentially be 

involved moving forwards and hope this helps. 

Further to our conversations regarding the possibility of an agreement for A-Class Dance to use the 

two new dance studios. We would see the following as positive impacts for the local community, 

Lymm High School, Lymm Leisure and A-Class Dance: 

 

Local Community 

• High quality dance and fitness sessions available throughout the week and weekends  

• Opportunities for local children and adults to get fit, learn a new skill, compete as part of a 

team, build confidence and self-esteem as well as healthy habits for life 

• Opportunities for local families to come together and get to know each other through dance 

• Positive publicity for the facilities and the local community as pupils achieve success at 

national events 

• We are also looking to provide dance classes for those who have special needs and 

wellbeing classes within the community.  

• As we are already a existing part of the Lymm community we would love this to help 

enhance our services. 

Lymm High School 

• An ongoing relationship with two professional dancers who would be able to offer 

workshops and lessons to pupils, staff and families: special wellbeing and fitness activities, 

support for the PE and PSHCE programmes as well as extra-curricular tuition for Lymm High 

School pupils and other young people in the community 

Lymm Leisure 

• A regular, reliable income stream from a well-established company who already have a 

sizeable student body and would guarantee use of the studios every evening and weekends 

• Professional and positive team players, we would be keen to be involved in the life of the 

centre overall, perhaps by contributing to shows in the theatre or by being involved in 

community events (we recently performed at the Lymm May Queen festival for example) 

• Our school ethos is to be inclusive and positive: we would treat the facilities and all the 

various teams always working within them with respect 

• We also can enhance the Lymm leisure facilities by providing a unique dance experience. 

A-Class Dance 

• One central venue would allow us to consolidate and grow our business  

• A venue at the heart of Lymm, linked to both school and community would create exciting 

opportunities for school and community collaboration 

• The high specifications of the studios would allow our students and staff to teach and 

practise in the best possible facilities, improving progress and enjoyment of all. 

 



We hope this letter allows you to see the benefits of us working together and how fantastic and 

excited we are by this project. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and we hope this helps you. 

Kind regards  

Alex and Amy  

A Class Dance Studio (In the heart of Lymm) 

 


